
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Tuesday, June 1
st
, 2010 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Woongjin Chemical Co Ltd is pleased to announce a modification to our industrial and 

commercial reverse osmosis membrane elements as a result of an improvement to our 

membrane rolling process.  

Starting May 1
st
, 2010, our 4-inch, 8-inch and 16-inch elements will no longer use the PET film 

in the external FRP coating. Due to this change, the external color of the RO element has 

slightly changed, from a pure white to an ivory color. In the image below, the element on the 

left is before the PET film was removed and the elements in the middle and right are after the 

PET film has been removed: 

 
 Before removal of PET film         

↓ 

After removal of PET film    

 ↓        ↓ 

 
 

We appreciate and value your business. If you have further questions please contact your local 

CSM sales representative or send us an email to csm@wjchemical.co.kr.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Customer Service Team 

Woongjin Chemical Co Ltd 

mailto:csm@wjchemical.co.kr

